Mayor’s Report
For
June 18, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters
of interest from qualified Borough residents to serve our community by
filling one of two vacant seats on the Historic Preservation Commission:

One for an Assembly Member Representative with a term ending
12/31/2019

One for an Archaeologist or At Large Member with a term ending
12/31/2020

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12
S. Nordic Drive.

Sincere Condolences to our Neighbors in Wrangell: On behalf of the
Petersburg Borough Assembly, Vice Mayor Stanton Gregor sent a letter of
condolence to Wrangell’s Mayor Jack and Assembly Members regarding
the fatal car crash that took place last week.



